Britto, John

From:

Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent:

Wednesday, April 4, 2018 9:26 AM

To:

Britto, John

Subject:

FW: Concerns re: Jaffri Development & Inconvenient Scheduling of Meeting Time

From: A Priya [mailto

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 9:20 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Concerns re: Jaffri Development & Inconvenient Scheduling of Meeting Time

We are emailing you as we are not able to attend the meeting on April 4 @ 1.00 p.m., with regard to the Jaffari development.

This is a regular work day and prime working hour. Please reschedule to a more logical time when the mass of attendees would be higher e.g. weekend or post normal working hour.

We live in Thornhill Woods for 16 years. We have seen for the past few years with all the new development how the traffic has gone from bad to worse, mainly during peak hours.

We are very concerned with the potential development of a condominium which will further Increase the traffic congestion. The Thornhill Woods community includes a majority of families with young kids, we are concerned that the increased traffic will be a clear danger to the community, especially young kids.

We trust that the council will represent the interest and wellbeing of the local residents. We request the proposed plans align to the profile of the community, and supplement the profile of the community, rather than becoming an out-of-place development.

Regards

ΑP

Sent from Gmail Mobile